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The Senate Interim Committee on Transportation, Technology and Legislative Affairs and
the House Interim Committee on Public Transportation met August 1, 2019, to discuss the
proposed rule regarding Specifications Governing School Bus Design by the Commission
for Arkansas Public School Academic Facilities and Transportation. Your committee
referred this rule on July 19, 2019.

The committees heard testimony from representatives of the Arkansas Department of
Education and, following committee discussion, recommended to not review and approve
the rule.

Respectfully submitted,

Senator Blake Johnson, Chair Representative Mike Holcomb, Chair
Senate Committee on Transportation, House Committee on Public
Technology and Legislative Affairs Transportation



